
Principals Message 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,             August 2017 
 
“The function of education is to teach one to think intensively and to think critically.  Intelligence plus character – that is the goal of true           
education.” Martin Luther King Jr 
 
It is with great excitement and sense of possibility that we begin a new year at Uhill Secondary School. We would like to extend a hearty        
welcome back to all of our returning students as well as a warm welcome to students and parents who are new to our community.  It is our     
sincere hope that all members of our Uhill community have had a fantastic and invigorating summer holiday with friends and family, and now look 
forward with great enthusiasm to the launch of a new school year. 
 
The Uhill staff is committed to excellence in a culture that promotes respect for learning, academic excellence and the education of the ‘heart as 
well as the mind’. This commitment to excellence extends to student behaviour as well.  Our students know that we expect them to take         
ownership for their education by showing up for class on time, demonstrating great work habits, and exhibiting respectful behaviour in classes, 
hallways and in the community at large.  Our students know that as proud members of the Uhill community, we expect the best from them in all 
aspects of their lives.  
 
Every new school year brings with it the possibility of making new connections.  In keeping with this theme, we encourage parents and guardians 
to participate in this excitement by getting involved in the school.  Indeed, parents are one of the most important factors in determining a child’s 
success at school, and we are passionate about working with you as partners in the education of your son or daughter.  Please take a moment to 
explore our website where you will find what is happening on a daily basis at the school.  You can also get involved by contacting teachers,    
joining the Parent Advisory Committee or by helping out as a volunteer.  Most important, you can spend time with your son or daughter and   
encourage them to take full advantage of all that our wonderful school has to offer. 
 
We bid fond farewells and thank you’s to Mr Mack, Ms Sandhu, Ms Ekdah, Ms Hansen Ms Grant and Ms Desai and wish them best of luck in 
their new schools and roles.  Please join me in welcoming our new Vice-Principal, Ms Sangeeta Kaulder, as well Mr Louis-Jean Desrocher,              
Ms Stephanie Tsai and Ms Imene Zine, Jaqueline O’Flaherty and Rose Johnson to their respective Teaching and SSA positions. 
 
Classes in September are often somewhat unsettled as we adjust for students coming and going. Every effort will be made to minimize the 
movement of students from one class to another.  Students should not expect to be able to make changes to their schedule unless there is a 
critical reason for the change.  Even then, it may not be possible to make changes due to classes being at capacity or other timetable conflicts.  
Students are expected to follow the schedule they are given on the first day of school.  If they need changes to their timetable they must see their 
counsellor in a block with no scheduled class or before classes start, at lunch or after school.  Students should not miss classes (even if they 
wish to withdraw from the class) to see their counsellor about timetable changes.  Please note the following important deadlines regarding 
“Student Timetable Changes”: 
 
***Deadline to make changes to a student’s timetable is: September 30th, 2017. 
 
University Hill is a wonderful school that offers many opportunities for its students. I look forward to continuing to work with the UHill community 
and hope that the upcoming school year is filled with positive experiences for every one of our students.  
  
I very much look forward to working with you in our wonderful UHill community again in the upcoming school year 2017/2018. 
 
Tim McGeer 
Principal 
 
LATE RETURNS IN SEPTEMBER 
Any students not returning to school on September 5, 2017 must notify the office of the date they expect to return in order to hold their place in 
classes.  If we have not received information about a late return, students may be withdrawn from their classes and the school.  Please call the 
school or email the counsellor to inform us of late returns. 
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SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR—2017-2018 

September 5 ...................................................................................................................... School Opens 

September 7 ........................................................................................................................... Photo Day 

September 13  ...................................................................................... CPT Day (classes start at 10am) 

September 13. ............................................................... PAC Meeting (Upper Learning Commons 7pm) 

September 14 ................................................................................................................... C.A.T. Testing 

September 21 .................................................................... Early Dismissal 2:00pm & Parent Walkabout 

September 22 ......................................................................................... Professional Development Day 

October 9 .................................................................................................. Thanksgiving - School Closed 

October 11 .......................................................................................... CPT Day (classes end at 1:45pm) 

October 20 .............................................................................................. Professional Development Day 

October 24 ........................................................................................................ Photo Retakes (am only) 

November 8 ........................................................................................ CPT Day (classes end at 1:45pm) 

November 10 .......................................................................................... Professional Development Day 

November 13 .................................................................................. Remembrance Day - School Closed 

November 28 ................................................................................................... Gr. 9 Immunization Clinic 

November 30 .................................................................................................................. First Term Ends 

December 1 ........................................................................................... .Professional Development Day  

December 7 .......................................................................................... Term 1 Report Cards Distributed 

December 14 ...................................................... Early Dismissal 2:00pm & Parent Teacher Conference 

December 15 ....................................................................................... CPT Day (classes start at 10am) 

December 22 ............................................................................. Last Day of School before Winter Break 

December 25 - January 5 ................................................................................................... Winter Break 

January 8 ........................................................................................ School Re-opens after Winter Break 

January 17 ........................................................................................ CPT Day (classes ends at 1:45pm) 

January 29 ............................................................................................. .Professional Development Day  

February 7 ........................................................................................... CPT Day (classes start at 10am) 

February 12 ................................................................................................. Family Day - School Closed 

February 19 ........................................................................................... .Professional Development Day 

March 7. ................................................................................................CPT Day (classes start at 10am) 

March 8 ..................................................................................................................... Second Term Ends 

March 13 ............................................................................................... Term 2 Report Cards Distributed 

March 16 .................................................................................... Last Day of School before Spring Break 

March 19 -  29 .................................................................................. Spring Break/District Closure Week 

March 30 .................................................................................................... Good Friday - School Closed 

April 2 .................................................................................................... Easter Monday - School Closed 

April 3 .................................................................... School Re-opens after Spring Break/District Closure 

April 11. .............................................................................................. CPT Day (classes end at 1:45pm) 

April 27 ................................................................................................... Professional Development Day 

May 16 ................................................................................................ CPT Day (classes end at 1:45pm) 

May 17 ................................................................................................................................... Sports Day 

May 18 ................................................................................................... District Closure - School Closed 

May 21 ........................................................................................................ Victoria Day - School Closed 

May 29 ............................................................................................................. Gr. 9 Immunization Clinic 

June 6 .............................................................................. Graduation Ceremony at Chan Centre @ 4pm 

June 7  .................................................................................................. CPT Day (classes start at 10am) 

June 21  ....................................................................................................................... Term Three Ends 

June 25 - 27 ....................................................................................... School Exams/Assessment Exams

June 28 ................................................................................................. Term 3 Report Cards Distributed 

 

* Partial Schedule of events and may be subject to change 

 



Mission Statement 

Inspiring an ethical caring community of evolving global citizens 
who live meaningfully, creatively, and mindfully. 
 
GOAL: Literacy and Language Learning 
To develop a comprehensive and effective ELL program that   
supports our ELL students’ individual learning needs and diverse   
language acquisition levels. 
 
GOAL: Character and Way of Being 
To provide an environment that nurtures well-being, well-
roundedness and a character of generosity, social responsibility 
and citizenship in our students. 
 
GOAL: Aboriginal Cultural Enhancement 
To increase knowledge, acceptance, empathy, awareness and              
appreciation of Aboriginal histories, traditions, cultures and      
contributions among all students. 
 
 
 
 
 

Teachers and Homerooms 

Students are assigned Homerooms where they will meet with
their Homeroom Teachers a few times a year for administrative 
purposes. 

Students are asked to check the wihiteboard outside the office 
for homeroom class. 

 

 
 
 
Collaborative Planning Time Days (CPT) 
Ten days have been designated to include collaborative planning 
time (five before the timetable flip and five after). Teachers use 
this time to meet and plan teaching strategies and goals. On these 
days classes will commence at 10:00 am or school finishes at 
1:45 pm for all students. 

 
Admin Team: 
Principal:  Tim McGeer  
Vice Principal:: Sangeeta Kauldher  
 
Office Staff:  Gloria Lam 
   Julie Wong 
   Nicole Spill 
   Mielle Grant 
 
Counselling Team: 
Grades 12 & Grades 9 (Q-Z) - Elizabeth Watanabe  
Grades 11 - Emily Chen  
Grades 10 & Grades 9 (A-P) - Susan Hornby 
 
Parent Walkabout Evening: 
Parents are invited to follow their child’s timetable on    
Thursday, September 21, beginning at 6:30 p.m. The    
purpose of Walkabout is to enable parents to hear about 
course objectives, expectations, and evaluation directly 
from teachers. 
 
Immunizations 
There will be Immunization Clinics at University Hill          
Secondary School on the following dates: 
Clinic #1 November 28, 2017 
Clinic #2 May 29, 2017 
For more information please call the Pacific Spirit Health  
Unit at 604-261-6366, extension 3378 
 
 

Daily Schedule 
University Hill Secondary 
School operates on a Day 1/2 
schedule. Students have 4 of 
their 8 courses on Day 1 
(Blocks A, B, C, D), and the 
other 4 on Day 2 (Blocks E, F, 
G, H). 

Day 1 & Day 2 

Period 1 8:40-10:00 

Period 2 10:05-11:25 

Lunch  11:25-12:20 

Period 3 12:20-1:40 

Period 4 1:45-3:03  

School Organization 
 
Some minor adjustments to student timetables may be necessary 
in September. Should you have any questions, please contact
Ms. Kauldher, Vice-Principal, at 604-713-8258. 

 
Students Returning Late in September please complete a 
late return form in the office or website. 

 
Students not returning to Uhill in September, please  
notify the office immediately. 

 
Student Courses for 2017-2018 

 
Our counsellors will schedule new students for course  
changes over 10-minute appointments, starting at 9am as 
follows: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LAST DAY to change/drop courses is  
SEPTEMBER 30th, 2017!! 
 
Any requests for changes to students timetable including  
dropping a course after the September 30th deadline will not 
be considered unless there are exceptional, extenuating and 
unforeseen circumstances that have arisen.  A low mark will not 
be considered as an acceptable reason.  These special requests 
will require application to and approval from the grade               
administrator. 
 
Our school policy is that all students should complete all  
courses they enrolled in at the beginning of the year. 
 
Canadian Achievement Testing (CAT) Thursday,  
September 14, 2017 
 
All Grade 9 students, except ELL students, will write the
CAT (Canadian Achievement Testing) during Blocks A, B, & 
C of September 14, 2017. Students must bring with them: 

 Two pencils 

 Eraser 

 Scratch paper 

 Protractor 

 Centimeter ruler 

 Calculator 

 
There will be no make-up times for this testing so it is very
important that ALL Grade 9’s are in attendance. 

 
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Meetings: 
 
All parents and guardians of UHill students are members of the
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) and are welcome to attend
PAC meetings throughout the year. The first PAC meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday, September 13, at 7:00 p.m. in the
school Upper Learning Commons. This will be a great  
opportunity to connect with other parents, receive updated  
information about the school, and to complete elections for the 
PAC executive for the 2017/2018 school year. Additional  
information about PAC can be found in the PAC article included 
in this newsletter. 

Tuesday, August 29th 2017  

Counsellors available from 9am-3pm – new      
students only 

Wednesday, August 30th 2017 

International Students Orientation  10am-12pm for 
Grades 9-12 in Upper  Learning Commons 

CPT Dates CPT in the am CPT in the pm 

am pm 

  
Sept 13 (D2) 

Dec 15 (D2) 

Feb 7 (D1) 

Mar 7 (D1) 

Jun 7 (D2) 

  

  
Oct 11 (D1) 

Nov 8 (D2) 

Jan 17 (D1) 

Apr 11 (D1) 

May 16 (D2) 

  

CPT Time 8:40-9:55     

Block 1 10:00- 10:40 Block 1 8:40- 10:00 

Block 2 10:45- 11:25 Block 2 10:05-11:25 

Lunch 11:25- 12:20 Lunch 11:25- 12:20 

Block 3 12:20- 1:40 Block 3 12:20 – 1:00 

Block 4 1:45 – 3:03 Block 4 1:05- 1:45 

    CPT Time 1:50 -3:03 

First Week of School 2017-2018 
 

Tuesday , September 5th Opening Day 

Staff Meeting  

Grade 9-12 students go to homeroom for Attendance, to receive timetables, 
collect handouts/parent permission forms

Staff Meeting

 September 6th  

Homeroom –    hand in forms to HR teacher. ign up 
for lockers

Block A 1-1
10:15 -11:25       Block B 1-2 

12:20 -1:40  Block C 1-3
Block D 1-4

 

Thursday, September 7th PHOTO DAY TODAY in LLC! 

Homeroom –  hand in forms to HR teacher. ign up 

for lockers

Block E 2-1
10:15 -11:25        Block F 2-2 

12:20 -1:40  Block G 2-3
Block H 2-4

 

Friday, September 8th- Day 1   

Homeroom – hand in forms to HR teacher. ign up 

for lockers

Block A 1-1
10:15 -11:25         Block B 1-2 

12:20 -1:40  Block C 1-3
Block D 1-4

 

 

CARNIVAL is on Friday September 15th. 

LAST DAY to change/drop courses is SEPTEMBER 30th, 2017!! 



         Code of Conduct  
 
 
University Hill’s Code of Conduct is based on HAWKS.  
HEART:  We care for self, each other, and community. 
APPRECIATION:  We accept opportunity, diversity, and beauty. 
WONDER:            We are curious and willing to learn. 
KNOWLEDGE:     We are life-long learners. 
STEWARDSHIP:  We are selfless leaders committed to service in this global community. 
 
University Hill Secondary strives to maintain a safe, caring, orderly and healthy environment. Our code of conduct outlines behaviours   
expected of all UHillians so that our students evolve into ethical, caring individuals who respect themselves, others, and their environment.   
 

University Hill Secondary School promotes the values expressed in the BC Human Rights Code respecting the rights of all individuals in 
accordance with the law-prohibiting discrimination based on race, colour, ancestry, place of origin religion marital status, family status, 
physical or mental disability sex or sexual orientation-in respect of discriminatory publication and discriminatory publication and              
discrimination in accommodation service and facility in the school environment. 
 
Acceptable Conduct: 
 
The guiding principles for student conduct are to: 
1. Attend all classes and arrive on time 
2. Bring textbooks, equipment, and materials needed for class each day 
3. Complete and submit assignments on time 
4. Be courteous and respectful of others, respecting diversity of all kinds 
5. Respond positively to the guidance of all staff members 
6. Co-operate in ensuring a safe, secure and clean school environment 
7. Honour academic integrity at all times 
8. Dress in ways that are appropriate for the educational environment 
 
Unacceptable Conduct: 
 
The following behaviours are absolutely unacceptable: 
1. Disruption of the classroom or learning environment 
2. The possession, use or distribution of illegal or restricted drugs, including alcohol 
3. Verbal abuse and profanity 
4. All forms of discrimination including racism, sexism and homophobia 
5. The carrying or possession of weapons or simulated weapons. 
6. Physical violence, intimidation, bullying or harassment 
7. Cheating on tests and assignments; forging or falsifying documents 
8. Speaking a language other than English in all classes.  
 
Procedures and Consequences 
 
Students engaged in behaviour that interferes with the general welfare of students or the learning environment of the school may be subject 
to disciplinary action, even when this behaviour occurs off school property or during a time when the student is not under direct school  
supervision, such as lunch hour or going to and from school. In particular, inappropriate social media use that has a negative impact on any 
member or aspect of the UHill community will be treated as a discipline issue.  Disciplinary action, wherever possible, is          
preventative and restorative, rather than merely punitive and will be determined by each individual situation.  Special                
considerations may apply to students with special needs if these students are unable to comply because of having a disability. As students 
mature into Grades 11 and 12, it is expected that they will be able to monitor themselves more independently.   
 
We believe in progressive discipline and in many cases students should expect the school to contact Parents/Guardians. Disciplinary    
actions may take a variety of forms which may include, but are not limited to, learning conversations, reprimand, detention(s), 
service work, loss of privileges, suspension or transfer.  
 
It is our collective responsibility as a caring community to ensure that our school environment is a safe and respectful place for all.  
 
Students who report breaches of our code of conduct will be protected from retaliation to the very best of our ability and we will take all        
reasonable measures to do so. Together we create a safe, caring and respectful school environment. 
 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Teachers, counsellors and administration regularly monitor attendance, attitude and achievement.   
Subject Teachers check attendance and punctuality each period, and record student absences and lates into MyEdBC, the Ministry of Education 
student information data system. Student absence is reported daily to Parents/Guardians via the Synrevoice system whereby Parents/Guardians 
receive an email or voice mail notification of their child’s absence. It is the parent’s responsibility to notify the school office, grade counsellor and 
grade administrator of any extended absence from school.  It is the student’s responsibility to bring a note to the Teachers signed by the parent 
or guardian to explain a reason for an absence.  Falsifying attendance notes is unacceptable. It is the student’s responsibil ity to make up any 
work that is missed, regardless of the reason for the absence. Exceptions to this may be granted due to unforeseen circumstances.  If a student 
becomes ill while at school, or has an appointment during school time, it is the student’s responsibility to sign out at the office.  Students will only 
be released with parent permission.  Students who are ill should not come to school.  If a student attends school and is deemed to be unwell, the 
Administration may phone home and ask Parents/Guardians to pick up their child and take him or her home. 
 
Extended Periods of Absence 
While Parents/Guardians have the right to remove their son or daughter from school for an extended period of time, there are natural               
consequences for this choice.  For students who take extended vacations, it is the subject teacher’s discretion to allow missed work.  Regardless, 
it is most likely that a student’s grades will be affected from missing many classes.  Any student who misses more than one month of school in 
consecutive absences may be withdrawn and asked to re-register upon his or her return.  Any student who arrives late for school in September 
without having completed a Notice of Late Return Form may be withdrawn and placed on the registration waitlist.  Any student who 
leaves school before the final in-school exams may receive a zero on any or all of these exams.  Any student who leaves school before 
the June Provincial Exams must re-write the exam(s) at a later date.  Note that UHill Secondary only offers January and June Provincial 
Exam sittings and thus students must make their own arrangements should they wish to write at any other time.   
 
Cell Phones and other Electronic Devices 
The use of cell phones is not permitted in classes except as directed by the teacher for learning activities.  Cell phones must be turned off during 
classes.  Students who do not comply with this rule will have their cell phone or device confiscated and given to the administration to deem    
appropriate consequences.  Cell phones and other electronic devices should not be brought to exams.  During provincial and AP exams, if a  
student’s cell phone rings, the student will be disqualified for the examination. 
 
Alcohol and Drugs and Smoking 
VSB policy states that: while at any school function, or on school property, students are forbidden to possess, use or show evidence of using 
alcohol or drugs. This policy is strictly enforced and violation will always result in parent contact and may result in suspension and/or an           
administrative transfer to another school.  The administration has the right to search the property and locker of a student that they suspect of   
having drugs and/or alcohol.  Smoking in the school or on VSB property is both prohibited and illegal.  Offenders will be referred to the            
administration for appropriate disciplinary action.  
 
E-cigarettes, Personal Vaporizers (PV) or Electronic Nicotine Delivery Systems (ENDS)  
These are forbidden for students to possess and/or use while at any school function, or on school property. The health impact of repeatedly         

inhaling e‐cigarette chemicals is unknown. As such, this policy is strictly enforced and violation will always result in parent contact and may result 
in suspension and/or an administrative transfer to another school. The administration has the right to search the property and locker of a student 
that they suspect of having e-cigarettes, vaporizers and/or ENDS. Offenders will be referred to the administration for appropriate disciplinary  
action. 
 
Harassment and Violence Prevention 
We recognize that individuals should be treated with respect and dignity, and all students have the right to be free from harassment.  A student 
who bullies others in person, via the internet, or in other forms or commits racial, religious or sexual harassment will be disciplined.  Harassment 
based on real or perceived sexual orientation or gender identity will not be tolerated.  Violence of any kind also will not be tolerated.  Violence 
comes in various forms: verbal and written threats; physical, emotional, and sexual abuse and harassment; and racial discrimination.  Any form of 
violence or intimidation that threatens the health, safety or welfare of students and staff is unacceptable.  If a student has been affected by     
harassment or violence, or knows of others who have been affected by violence, it is important to inform a school Administrator, Teacher,     
Counsellor or School Liaison officer. 
 
Weapons 
Students are not permitted to bring weapons into the school.  Weapons are defined as any object that is used with the intent to hurt or frighten 
someone.  Any student found with a weapon, involved in a violent act, or in soliciting others to commit a violent act will be disciplined.  In all    
cases, the school Administrator will notify the student’s Parents/Guardians, and one or more of the following actions may be taken: the Police 
may be called; the student suspended and/or transferred; the student may be required to sign a behaviour contract. 
 
Academic Integrity 
It is expected that all students will show academic integrity by not cheating on homework, assignments or tests.  Cheating includes plagiarism, 
having someone else do an assignment for you, submitting the same assignment more than once, cheating on a test or exam, and consciously 
assisting another student to attain marks through misrepresentation.  Inappropriate use of tutors and /or use of cell phones and/or other         
electronics during exams is also considered a breach of academic integrity.  Students caught cheating will receive a “0" for that particular work.  
The incident will be recorded and Parents/Guardians informed.  The student may not be eligible for school awards recognition for that 
term or year.  They may not be eligible for school based scholarships for that academic year.  Repeated incidents of cheating could result in   
suspension and/or transfer.  Academic integrity must also be maintained on records of volunteerism and letters.  Students who are 
found to have submitted forged, altered or falsified documents, will receive disciplinary action by their grade administrator.  If falsified documents 
were presented to misrepresent a student’s achievement or participation as part of a university admission, a communication to that effect will be 
relayed to all universities to which the student has applied. 
 



The 2017- 2018 UHSS PAC executive is as follows: 

Co-Chairs 联系主席: Rain Emily Zhang, Troy McClellan 

Treasurer 财务官: Miranda Xie 

Co-Secretaries 联系秘书: Vivien Wang, Olive Park, Vindy Lin 

Co-Fund Raising 筹款负责人: Rafat Davarpanah, Jasmine Wang 

Grade Rep 年级代表: Anne Gong 

Grade 9 Rep 九年级代表: TBD 

Grade 10 Rep 十年级代表: Adele Wang 

Grade 11 Rep 十一年级代表: Farinaz Fathi 

Grade 12 Rep 十二级代表: TBD 

 
PAC meetings are held on the second Wednesday of each month of the school year except December. 
 
Parents may find information about the UHSS PAC at the PAC blog located at http://uhillpac.blogspot.ca. Information there is posted both 
in English and Mandarin. 
 
Any parent of a new student to the school is invited and encouraged to provide his or her email information to the PAC Executive by  
sending an email with your name and email address to uhillspac@gmail.com. (The same goes for any parent who wishes to receive 
information directly from PAC but did not receive it last year – it means your email is not on the PAC list). The PAC Executive periodically 
sends out communications of school related information. Only those parents who have provided an email will receive these  
communications. The school office does not provide any student or parent information to the PAC Executive and therefore parents wishing 
to be kept informed of school-related information that comes through PAC must provide an email address directly to the PAC for the  
communication of that information. Any parent who wishes to be removed from the email list may, at any time, send an email to the above 
address requesting removal of his or her email from list. 
 
PAC hopes to have an information table set up at the Parent Walk About in September to answer questions about the role of PAC as well 

as to provide information about certain of its 2017 –2018 goals to support educational enrichment of all UHSS students.  

 
Standardized General and Supplemental School Fee Schedule – September 2017-2018 

School Fees (including locks) are to be paid online in School Day through the link on the University Hill Secondary School’s website or go to 
www.school-day.com and click ‘Register’.  It will be available for parent use starting September 8th, 2017.  You can pay with credit car or debit 
card.  It’s easy to use and instructions are available on the School-Day website and they are also posted throughout the school.  Parents who  
registered for School Day last year, do not need to register again. 
 

If you have more than one child at UHill, please register each child and pay for each child separately.   

Under school legislation only prescribed expenses are allowable as standard, optional or supplemental fees.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

: 

UNIVERSITY HILL SECONDARY SCHOOL  

      

Standardized General  School Fee Schedule 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлмт-нлму 

      

CŜŜ ¢ȅǇŜ   Gr. 9 Gr. 10 Gr. 11 Gr. 12 

      

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ !ƎŜƴŘŀ .ƻƻƪ   $9.00 $9.00 $9.00 $9.00 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ !ŎǝǾƛǝŜǎκ{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ [ŜŀŘπ
ŜǊǎƘƛǇ 

  $21.00 $21.00 $21.00 $21.00 

includes: intramurals, clubs, student 
welcome events, social responsibility 
activities, student council      

¢ƻǘŀƭ      $30.00 $30.00 $30.00 $30.00 

      

hǇǝƻƴŀƭ CŜŜǎ   Gr. 9 Gr. 10 Gr. 11 Gr. 12 

      

¸ŜŀǊōƻƻƪ-ƴƻǘ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ   $45.00 $45.00 $45.00 $45.00 

[ƻŎƪǎ $9.00         

!ŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ [ƻŎƪǎ όtΦ9Φύ $9.00         

DǊŀŘ      

Graduation Ceremony Fee 
(Gr.12)         

$185.00 

 -  includes: gown, tickets, facility rental,  decorations,  photographer and reception 

        

      

      

      

Financial Hardship Policy 
The Board of Education Trustees is committed to ensuring that no school-age 
student will be denied an opportuntity to participate in a course, class or pro-
gram because of an inability to pay fees.  Parents and guardians unable to pay 
some or all of school fee are invited to speak to their child's teacher, school 
counsellor, and/or the school Principal.   

      

      

Important Information – Please Translate 
        

   這是一份重要資訊 — 請找人為您翻譯 

   这是一份重要信息 — 请找人为您翻译 

   Thông tin quan trọng - Xin phiên dịch 

   Mahalagang Impormasyon - Paki sali sa sariling wika 

   Información importante - Por favor traducir 
            

https://mymail.vsb.bc.ca/OWA/redir.aspx?SURL=btw-7TlZ7hKJ9ks1HbficL98qP55krriS8EJzMtZfyyVbHvVc57SCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdQBoAGkAbABsAHAAYQBjAC4AYgBsAG8AZwBzAHAAbwB0AC4AYwBhAA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fuhillpac.blogspot.ca

